
 

 
 
 
 
File 4200-E101-8 
23 December 2005 
 
Ms. Sonya B. Buys 
Vice President, Accounting & Regulatory Affairs 
Enbridge Pipelines Inc. 
P.O. Box 398 
Edmonton AB  T5J 2J9 
Facsimile: (780) 420-5389 
 
 
Dear Ms Buys: 
 

Enbridge Pipelines Inc. - Application for Approval of Negotiated Toll Settlement 
 
The Board has received Enbridge’s 19 December 2005 application for approval of the subject 
agreement.  The Board notes that the proposed toll settlement has been negotiated with and 
agreed to by the Canadian Associaiton of Petroleum Producers.  The Board is of the view that 
any comments by any interested parties with respect to the application should be sought prior to 
the Board coming to a decision on the application and has established the following written 
process to seek such comments. 
 
Interested parties shall file their comments, if any, with respect to this application with the Board 
and provide a copy to Enbridge, by noon Calgary time on 12 January 2006. 
 
Enbridge’s reply to such comments, if required, shall be filed with the Board and copies 
provided to all interested parties by noon Calgary time on 19 January 2006. 
 
Enbridge is directed to serve a copy of this letter on all shippers and interested parties. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Michel L. Mantha 
Secretary 
 
 

 


